
 

Tuesday, May 19th, 2020 

 

 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 

P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto, Ontario 

M4P 1E4 

 

Re:  Consultation on the Deferral Account – Impacts Arising from the COVID-19 Emergency 

Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2020-0133 

 

 

As per the letter dated May 14th, 2020 Lakeland Power Dist. Ltd would like to express their interested in 

participating in stakeholder consultation activities. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Sharon Shipston 

Customer Service Manager 

Lakeland Power Distribution Ltd 

705.789.5442 x228 |1.888.282.7711 

sshipston@lakelandpower.on.ca 
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